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Mayor Evans expresses condolences to family, friends  

of Roseann Novembrino 
 
(SCRANTON, PA) — On behalf of the City of Scranton, Mayor Wayne E. Evans, extends 
condolences to the family, friends and colleagues of Roseann Novembrino. 

A former City Controller, Novembrino passed away on December 5. She served her community 
in that capacity for more than 30 years, retiring just last month. “The City will always be grateful 
to Roseann for her dedication and service,” Mayor Evans said. “Few people create a legacy of 
service that extends for decades as she did. She served under numerous administrations, and was 
known for her diplomacy and professionalism.  Her passage is a loss for our community, and she 
will be greatly missed. If a life can be measured by those who care, love and respect you, then 
Roseann certainly embodied a life lived well. She was truly a remarkable person.”  
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